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Note from the ISCAST  
Executive Director
It is a great pleasure to add my word of thanks to the editors (as well 
as all those mentioned previously) for this sterling production. What 
an impressive feat for a small not-for-profit Christian organisation in 
the Antipodes! Thank you Doru, Mark, and Dave and all your helpers 
for this great effort in further promoting a constructive conversation 
between the sciences, technology, and robust Christian faith. 

It is also my pleasure to announce that three “ARTFInc awards” of 
$500 each are in order. Congratulations to Marius Dorobantu, Carolyn 
King, and Graeme Finlay. The judging panel found it hard to choose 
three of the articles in this volume; however, these three authors have 
been chosen for the prizes. Our thanks go again to the Australian Re-
search Theology Foundation Inc., which not only supported the new 
website construction but also provided these prizes.

We look forward in coming years to continue playing our part 
in glorifying Jesus Christ through this journal and the wider work of 
ISCAST.

Chris Mulherin
ISCAST Executive Director


